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General Notices • Algemene Kennisgewings

Transport, Department of/ Vervoer, Departement van

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT

NOTICE 111 OF 2017 
111	 Ballast Water Management Bill, 2017: Extension of period for public comments		  40614

EXTENTION OF PERIOD FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS 

BALLAST WATER MANAGEMENT BILL, 2017 

 

The above-mentioned draft Bill was published in Government Gazette No.36330, Notice 

No.340 of 2013, published on the 3rd of April 2013 for public comments for period of 30 

days. 

 

Extension is hereby granted to interested persons and the general public to submit 

written comments on the draft Bill within 30 days from the date of publication of this 

Extension Notice in the Government Gazette. 

All comments should be directed to the Director General, Department of Transport for 

attention of Mr Tlou Matlala or Sello Mokubyane at: 

 

E-Mail:Matlalatm@dot.gov.za                     E-Mail:Mokubyas@dot.gov.za 

Tel: 012 3093799                                        Tel: 012 309 3540 

Fax:012 309 3134                                       Fax: 012 309 3134 

 

Or by hand delivery to Reception, Ground Floor, Forum Building,159 Struben 

Street,Pretoria,0002 




